
From: christy macaulay <cpmacaulay@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Aug 1, 2017 at 11:04 AM 
Subject: bury northern pass on i-93 -SEC 
To: burynorthernpass@gmail.com 
 

Attention SEC, 
                       My Reason for writing this is one of the locations NP wants to put in lines is right in 
front of my home on Rte #116   church st last summer when they were digging up spots they 
dug up a area that is directly connected to our town water line , the Maine line to many homes 
in neighborhood , who in their right mind would consider such a tragedy , mixing electrical lines 
and water lines ????  
These Lines freeze up alot in cold weather which involves reopening and they want to put 
electrical lines there ??? 
Never mind the chemical Poison we would endure to our water, and the fact that  WE who are 
stuck now with EVERSOURCE for our electrical source will end up paying in our electrical bills 
for this project !!!!! 
 
  NO THANKS NORTHERN PASS 
    NO THANKS AT ALL !!!! 
Leave the North country as it is beautiful & clean  as God intended.. 

 Sincerely Chris Macaulay Church st Franconia NH resident 
 
 
 
--  
Christy Macaulay 
Inside Radio/PrecisionTrak 
cmacaulay@insideradio.com 
800-248-4242 ext 715 
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